
   
 

 

 

 

Weekly Attendance: 

 

Willow: 96.30% Sycamore: 94.22%  

Maple: 91.19% Elm: 94.44% Birch: 94.44%  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

School 

News 

 

Year 5 / 6 Kingswood Meeting  

On Thursday, 5th May Miss Barrett, Mrs 

Belfield, Mr Claxton and Miss Longinotto will 

be holding an information session in the 

school hall at 3.30pm for children and parents 

going on the visit.  We are expecting all our 

children to go on this exciting visit and at 

this meeting we will be able to provide basic 

information about the centre and answer any 

questions. We will also hand out important 

medical forms at this meeting.  If you are 

unable to attend please collect the form from 

the school office from Friday, 6th May and 

return to school by Wednesday, 11th May. 

Swimming and British Tribe 

Children in Year 5 need to remember their 

swimming kits and children in Year 3 and Year 

4 need to remember forest school Kits every 

Thursday.  

 

 

Theatre Trip 

On Wednesday, 4th May we are taking the children 

in Key Stage 2 (Maple, Elm and Birch classes) to 

see Disney’s Beauty and the Beast the Musical at 

the Palace Theatre.  We will be leaving school 

after lunch and hope to get back to school at 

6.30pm.  (Traffic dependant).  We have managed 

to pay for this trip from school funds and so 

there is no charge to parents this time.  Please 

‘sign’ the permission on the Parent mail App.  
 

Curriculum Plans  

Curriculum plans have been sent home tonight for 

this half term. It is a short half term, so an 

ambitious plan to cover a large amount of work 

especially with the external tests, residential 

visits, theatre trip and swimming lessons 

happening for some children.  

Congratulations 

At the beginning of the Easter Holidays, Miss 

Embley got married. Congratulations to Mrs 

Embley and her Wife. 

 

Governors Meeting 

On Thursday, 12th May we will be holding our 

first full face-to-face Governors meeting at 

Stansfield Hall since the start of COVID-19. The 

meeting will start at 5pm but before that we are 

inviting the Junior Leadership Squad (JLS) and 

Ethos group to join the staff at a buffet with the 

Governors from 4pm.  If your child is in either of 

these groups please collect them from the main 

entrance at 4.45pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 29th April 2022 
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Next Week’s Menu… 

DUE TO SUPPLY CHAIN PRESSURES THESE MEALS 

MAY BE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 
 

 
Monday 

  

Lemon Sole Bites with Lemon Wedge Chip, Peas & Bread 

 

Peaches & Raspberry Cream Waffle Soldiers 
  

  
Tuesday 

Fresh Kitchen Cottage Pie topped with Buttery Mash 

 

Creamy Rice Pudding 

  
Wednesday 

Fresh Kitchen Roast Dinner served with all the Trimmings. 

 

Banana and Chocolate Chip Loaf 
  Thursday 

Fresh Kitchen Tortilla Wraps, Seasonal Potatoes & 

Vegetables 

 

Low Sugar Apple Crumble & Custard 

  
Friday 

Margarita Pizza, Seasoned Wedges & Corn 

 

Cookies & Milkshake 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Contact when  

school is closed 
 

If you have any urgent 

need to contact school 

when it is closed or receive 

a positive COVID result, 

please email 

earlyhelp@stansfieldhall.ro

chdale.sch.uk 

 

Tests 

The return of the external 

SATS and other tests this 

year means the children in 

Year 1, Year 2, Year 4 and 

Year 6 all have something 

they are working towards.  

At this time of year, we 

must remind all parents 

that it is vital that all 

children are in school 

every day and on time 

having had a good night’s 

sleep.  Early bed times may 

be difficult in the lighter 

nights but they are vital 

for your children’s 

wellbeing during this 

period. 

 

  

Christian Faith 

Value 

This half-term our 

Christian Faith Value is 

Thankfulness.  This 

week, we have been 

looking at the story of 

the healing of the 10 

lepers and the one who 

returned to say thank 

you to Jesus.  Please 

help reinforcing this 

Christian Value at 

home by talking about 

the importance of 

saying and sometimes 

going back to say 

Thank You when 

initially you may have 

forgotten.  
 

Uniform 

Following the Easter 

Holiday, if children are 

not wearing school 

shoes we will expect 

them to change into 

their school pumps, we 

do have spare pumps 

for children who  

do not have any.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

SATS 

Statutory tests are back this year. 

They start week beginning -   

Year 1 – Phonics – 6th June 

Year 2 - Tests - 9th May  

               for 2 weeks 

Year 4 - Multiplication check  

     6th June  

Year 6 – Tests – 9th May 
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